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April 21, 2021 

 

Mr. John Hollman 
Clerk of the House 
420 State House 
Springfield, Illinois 62706 
 
 
RE:  USVDA Correspondence for IVHQ construction funding 
 
Dear Mr. Hollman, 
 
Pursuant to 330 ILCS 21/60, we have enclosed IDVA’s correspondence with the United 
States Department of Veterans’ Affairs (USDVA) regarding securing funding for the 
Illinois Veterans’ Home-Quincy (IVHQ) construction projects.  IDVA will continue to 
provide updates on correspondence with the USDVA per the statutory requirement. 
 
If there are any questions about these projects, please contact our Legislative Liaison, 
Amy Brennan, at (312) 814-2745.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Terry Prince 
IDVA Acting Director 
 

 

 


